

Your ref

Our ref

D14/0146388

Enquiries

Mr Tim Hillman Senate Select Committee on School Funding SG60, Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Email: tim.hillman@aph.gov.au

Dear Mr Hillman

Thank you for your invitation to attend the public hearing of the Senate Select Committee on School Funding that will inquire into and report on the development and implementation of national school funding arrangements and school reform.

I confirm my attendance at this hearing and advise that I will be accompanied by Mr Peter Titmanis, Executive Director, Innovation Performance and Research; and Ms Kate Griffiths, Manager, Innovation Performance and Research.

Both Mr Titmanis and Ms Griffiths have extensive knowledge in relation to both national funding and the development and implementation of needs-based funding arrangements for Western Australian public schools for 2015.

I note that the public hearing will be held in Committee Room 1, Legislative Council Committee Office at 18 – 32 Parliament Place, West Perth on Tuesday, 29 April 2014. I note also that the time indicated (from 8.30 am – 9.15 am) is subject to confirmation.

I will look forward to reading the final report to be presented by the committee on or before 13 May 2014.

Yours sincerely

SHARYN O'NEILL DIRECTOR GENERAL 26 MAR 2014



Your ref

Our ref

: D14/0192193

Enquiries

Mr Tim Hillman Senate Select Committee on School Funding 60 Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Hillman

Thank you again for your invitation to attend the public hearing of the Senate Select Committee on School Funding that will inquire into and report on the development and implementation of national school funding arrangements and school reform.

Subsequent to my earlier letter dated 26 March 2014 in which I confirmed my attendance and that of Mr Peter Titmanis, Executive Director, Innovation Performance and Research and Ms Kate Griffiths, Manager, Innovation Performance and Research, I regret to advise that we will now be unable to attend due to a change in circumstances.

Yours sincerely

SHARYN O'NEILL DIRECTOR GENERAL

2 4 APR 2014